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5th December 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 have been designing and creating stalls for the PPSA 
Christmas Fair this Friday. The children have developed eight 
different ideas and will be calculating the profit each stall made as 
part of their maths work next week. 

In order for the children’s stalls to be successful, it is vital that we 
have at least one person from each group attend the Fair from 
5.50pm (for a 6pm start) to 8pm. I would be very grateful if you 
can discuss this with your child so that we can confirm plans for 
who will be at the fair on Friday.  

Many thanks for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rob Neary 
Leader of KS2 and Willow Class Teacher 
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